
 

 

CHARGE TO THE 2018 

INTERNATIONAL PLUMBING CODE AND 

INTERNATIONAL SWIMMING POOL 

AND SPA CODE 

TASK FORCE  

 

 
The 2018 International Plumbing Code (IPC) and International Swimming Pool and Spa 

Code (ISPSC) Task Force is charged with reviewing the new 2018 editions to replace the 

current 2012 editions of these codes and making recommendations regarding their adoption 

with any proposed Georgia amendments to the State Codes Advisory Committee (SCAC). 

 

The Task Force is expected to have three or four meetings in order to complete this charge. 

The Task Force Chairman will make a final report with recommendations at the next SCAC 

meeting which is tentatively scheduled to be held in February 2019. 

 

The approval of the new code editions and amendments and the carrying forward of 

existing amendments should be done conservatively, in order that code and amendments 

be limited to only those which the task force deems necessary to the betterment of the code.  

 

The revision or amendment of any of the state minimum standard codes shall have 

reasonable and substantial connection with the public health, safety, and general welfare. 

In addition, the financial impact and costs associated with the proposed changes should be 

taken into consideration. 

 

The tentative effective date of the new 2018 International Plumbing Code (IPC) and 2018 

International Swimming Pool and Spa Code (ISPSC) with any Georgia State Amendments 

will be January 1, 2020. 

 


